REPORT 4 - 2024

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE

The Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee presents its fourth report from its meeting of May 29, 2024 containing recommendations that were omitted:

MSTSAC-0041-2024

- 1. That Transportation and Works be requested to:
 - a. Review the signage on Ogden Avenue in the school zone for students attending Allan A. Martin Senior Public School.
 - b. Install "no stopping" corner prohibitions on Ogden Avenue at Allan A. Martin Senior Public School entrance and exit driveways.
 - c. Do minor trimming of trees in the school zone that are blocking signage.
- 2. That the Peel District School Board be requested to either re-paint the pedestrian walkway on the north side of the south parking lot or install a physical barrier preventing vehicles from parking in the walkway for students attending Allan A. Martin Senior Public School. (MSTSAC-0041-2024)

MSTSAC-0042-2024

- 1. That Transportation and Works be requested to:
 - a. Review the signage on McBride Avenue in front of St. Gerard Catholic Elementary School and replace faded and broken signage.
 - b. Install "please cross at marked crosswalks" signage at plaza driveway on McBride Avenue and on boulevard on south side of McBride Avenue opposite plaza.
 - c. That Transportation Projects be requested to share their revised vision of the former traffic circle on the Credit Woodlands and McBride Avenue with Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee.
- 2. That the principal of St. Gerard Catholic Elementary School be requested to remind students and parents to cross McBride Avenue at marked crosswalk.

(MSTSAC-0042-2024)